
Hello, just to set the record straight. It has come to the attention of Team Aperture 3142 that many of the comments below begin to lay claim to the idea that Aperture wishes to manipulate their image and spread bad press about local teams. Fortunately that is not the case. To start, the author, Bruce Scruton, contacted Team Aperture after winning the Engineering Inspiration Award at TCNJ over the past weekend. The original intent of the article was to acknowledge this achievement. Throughout the interviews of several different members, no mention of any other team was made; only the triumphs and pitfalls of their own over the pervious months and over the competition. No harm or vicious intent was taken verbally or written on any other team. It is extremely unfortunate to have this situation occur, but by no means was it intended by anyone of Team Aperture 3142. 

(continued) The photos (as shown and cited above) were indeed sent in by the team, accompanied by a brief description of the game challenge this year and of the awards won at the TCNJ competition (the Engineering Inspiration Award and the Safety Award). The article itself was not written by the team as presumed below. Aperture is extremely sorry for any misconceptions brought about by the article above and for any slandering of other teams. We understand the importance of Gracious Professionalism and wish to convey that in this response. Sincerest Apologies, Team Aperture 3142

